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A property/home owner is just that, an owner of a piece of land.  It is a major 

overreach for the state to control what a home owner does with their property and 

dictate how they rebuild from devastation.  Oregon needs less red tape and 

restriction.  I strongly oppose this bill and hope you do to. 


